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7 - Field Day 

13 - 5th Grade Commencement 11:30AM  

14 - Last Day of School 

18 - Eid al Adha 

19 - Juneteenth  
 

https://mpls.k12.mn.us/calendars 
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In This Issue 

 From The Principal 

 Bulldogs of the Month 

 Kindergarten Update 

 2nd Grade Update 

 Media Center Update 

 AND MORE! 

Friday, June 7th.  

FIELD  DAY  

2   0   2   4  

As we close out this school year,  
I want to express my deepest  
gratitude to our students,  
caregivers, family members, and 
community members for their unwa-
vering support and tireless efforts to 
make Bryn  Mawr a school we can all 
be proud of. Despite the challenges 
and obstacles we faced, we have 
come together as a community to 
overcome them and make this year 
a success. Our dedicated faculty 
and staff have worked tirelessly to 
engage and enrich the lives of our 
students.  

I want to acknowledge the incredible 
work of our fifth-graders, who have 
earned their place as scholars and 
are ready to embark on new  

adventures 
at their new 
schools.  

As we head 
into sum-
mer, I en-
courage families to take advantage 
of the educational opportunities 
available and to give their students 
the well-deserved rest and  
relaxation they've earned. We look 
forward to welcoming our returning 
students back in September, ready 
to build on the foundation we've  
established together. 

Sincerely, 

From The Principal 
To our Bryn Mawr Bulldog Families!  

It’s time to plan your student’s transportation for 
school year 2024-25! Please visit the link at the 
QR code and fill out the Transportation  
Request Form before  June 14. 

https://shorturl.at/amLM5 

https://mpls.k12.mn.us/calendars
https://minneapolispublicschools-my.sharepoint.com/personal/geoffrey_brown_mpls_k12_mn_us/Documents/BME%20Newsletter.docx#Fromtheprincipal#Fromtheprincipal
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~ 2nd Grade ~ 

This month your second graders will be working on adding and  
subtracting numbers in the hundreds up to 1000. They are also comparing 
numbers in the hundreds. In Reading, we are learning about goods and  
services, needs and wants, and how our economy works. All of the 2nd  
graders are excited about Field Day on the 7th! 

We are all hoping to have a great end of the year! Thank you families for all 
your support this year! 

Summer Scholars registration open !  

SummerScholarsMPS.org. 

Transportation Request Forms due 
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~ Kindergarten ~ 

It is hard to believe we are almost done with the school year.  The Kinder-
gartners have worked so hard this year and grown in so many ways.  They 
have worked hard on their reading skills and their math skills.  But most of all 
they have grown to be friends and learned to be kind to one another.  The K 
team would like to take this time to thank our wonderful families for all their 
help and support this school year.  Even though it is time to send the Kinder-
gartners to First grade, they will always have a special place in our hearts. 

The K Team 

From the Library 
 

Hello Bryn Mawr families,  

     All library books are 
due now !   

 

Please return 
them as soon 
as possible.   
Students with 
overdue books 
will receive  
notices and 

they can also check the status of 
their library account by logging 
into Destiny with their school 
username and password and then 
clicking on "My Stuff" at the top.  

RESOURCES 
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Congratulations May Bulldogs of the Month! 

Adil Abdi 
Shamhaad Abdirizak 
Joseph Aguagallo 
Althea Baker 
Tavaree Burrows 
Theallen Burston 
Armani Dailey 

Carlisa Edmonds 

Shaun Edmonds 
Eamon Gaffey 
Aneesa George 
Ta'Niah Gregory 
Mireya Guaita Pila 
Rion Harris-Thomas 
Robinson Jami Negrete 
Brion Johnson 
Bryson Johnson 

Aurora Jones 
Fer'Niyah Jones 
Oliver Knox-Reeve 
Bryce Lee 
Amani Lenear 
Paris Lindsey 
Dylan Llumitaxi 
Zoloman McFall 
Loyal McGowan 

Amina Mohamed 
Asma Mohamed 

Leif Nichols 
Francisco Ojukwu 
Makram Osman 
Katiah Parks 

Iver Quinn 

Zongcha Vang 
Philip Vaughan 
Zaemara Watson 
J'avay Williams 
Gus Zadra 
Samantha Zeigler 
 

Transportation Request Forms due 
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Counseling Corner 
 

Summer is right around the corner and without the 
structure of school, days can feel long. " While it’s com-
pletely normal for kids to relax during summer break, 
maintaining a certain level of structure can   
provide physical, mental, and emotional benefits. 

“When teens and children get too relaxed with their rou-
tine, they often have to go through a major  
adjustment period to get back on track when they  
return to school,” said Staela Keegan, licensed clinical 
social worker (LCSW), licensed clinical alcohol and 
drug counselor (LCADC), and Clinical Director at  
Nutley Family Service Bureau (NFSB). “We see a lot of 
kids struggling in September. Having a routine provides 
accountability and helps keep kids active and sharp.” 

 

Minneapolis Public Schools is offering summer  
programming, which is a great way to keep our children 
active and engaged in learning.   

https://guide.mpls.k12.mn.us/summer-youth-
brochure-2024-english/page/1 
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Summer Scholars registration open !  
SummerScholarsMPS.org. 

Keep Kids Engaged with Books and Stories  
All Summer On Scholastic Home Base 

 

Join us from May 9 through September 12, 2024, on  
Scholastic Home Base, a completely free digital  
destination that offers stories, characters, games, and a 
community of readers. Home Base is moderated for safety 
24/7. 

Start Your Summer Reading Streak™! 
Visit Home Base 
By creating an account on Scholastic 
Home Base, kids can join a community 
of readers and will be able to read books 
and stories; attend author events; inter-
act with their favorite characters; play 
book-based games and activities; join 
dance parties; and more! 

 

Keep a Reading Streak 
Kids will be able to track summer 
reading by reading every day and 
maintaining a Reading Streak in 
Home Base. The longer readers ex-
tend their Reading  Streak, the more 
digital experiences they earn! Kids 
can read any book of their choice 
and download and print a report of 
their reading progress at any time. 
 

Safety is our priority! Scholastic Home Base employs mul-
tiple safeguards to protect children online, including 24/7 
human moderation and a sophisticated automated filter to 
ensure content safety. The Home Base admins model and 
encourage positive digital engagement, providing a great 
introduction for kids to internet safety. 

To learn more, scan the code 
or visit scholastic.com/summer 

To lie sometimes on the grass under the 
trees on a summer's day, listening to the 
murmur of water, or watching the clouds 
float across the blue sky, is by no means 
a waste of time. 

John Lubbock 


